Poulton Lancelyn Primary School





Dear Parents 19th December 2019

As we come to the end of another wonderful term at Poulton Lancelyn, I would like to express my sincere thanks to the children, staff, governors and families within our school community for the endless support that has been given to the children. We have worked as a team and the results show in the confident, kind and capable pupils that we work with. A particular thanks must be given to the PTA and army of supporters for the wide variety of events on offer this term for the children. The money raised will greatly assist with further development of our playgrounds.

In the past few weeks it has been lovely to see so many of you supporting with Curriculum activities as well as at the Christmas concerts that have taken place.

Finally, many thanks for the cards, gifts and kind words that you have sent in – it is very much appreciated.

Dates for your diary - letters will be sent out with more detail nearer to the event

6th January – school open to pupils
13th January – KS1 Movie Night (PTA event)
14th January – KS2 Movie Night (PTA event)
3rd & 4th February – Parents evenings
5th February – Y2 Residential day visit to Barnstondale Centre
17th- 21st February – Half Term (School closed)
24th February – INSET day school closed to pupils

Website and Twitter

Please remember to login into our Poulton Lancelyn website each week. https://www.poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk/web

The **Calendar** section is regularly added to so that you can keep up to date with key events taking place. More detailed letters are also sent nearer to the event taking place.

The **News** section now replaces our usual half-termly Newsletter and is updated weekly. Catch up with our latest news https://www.poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk/web/news

The **Gallery** section is the place to look for photographs of the trips, visits and events that the children have experienced.

The **Curriculum** section is very useful for knowing what the children are learning about in their classrooms and can enable parents to support children at home through discussion about the learning taking place as well as with homework tasks that have been set.

The **Enrichment** section will provide you with key information about Civic Awards and extra-curricular clubs that are on offer each term. Clubs for this term have now ended but will be refreshed in January for the Spring term. The offer will be sent towards the end of the first week back.

Twitter provides our community with daily updates on the activities and learning that occur both within and outside of the classrooms. Follow us on @poultonlancelyn

Attendance

The whole school attendance for this half-term is 97%. It is really important to us that all children attend regularly. Thank you for your continued support with this.

Have a fantastic Christmas everyone, enjoy some well-earned time as families and we look forward to seeing you all in the New Year! Kind regards Mrs Arnold